TRG/S. T/KHELO INDIA/2021
July 14, 2021

The Manager
All Airlines

Dear Sir / Madam,

This is to inform you that in view of Covid -19 cases, the National Rifle
Association of India has decided to cancel the conduct of Khelo India

Selection Trials which was scheduled to be held at New Delhi from 16™ to
21% July 2021.

Keeping in view the safety of shooter & officials, this decision was taken by
National Rifle Association of India on 12" July 2021.

£
In view of the above we request all the Airlines to waive off / refund the
cancellation charges on the air tickets which were booked by the renowned
shooters, officials and their family members.

Thanking You
Yours faithfully
RAIJIV BHATIA
Secretary
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